
Eddie Rich is the Chief Executive of the International Hydropower Association. He 
has worked on the role of corporates in international development for over 25 
years. He was appointed CEO of IHA in 2019.

Since then, IHA has repositioned itself as a values-based organisation summed 
up in the San José Declaration on Sustainable Hydropower statement that “Going 
forward the only acceptable hydropower is sustainable hydropower.” And the no-
go commitment for hydropower in World Heritage Sites. He was instrumental in 
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an approach to multi-stakeholder governance that challenges conventional 
developmental wisdom. It is summarised in their book, 'Beyond Governments: 
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